/- First International Computer, Inc.

s No. 300, Yang Guang St., NeiHu, Taipei, Taiwan, 114
Tel: 886-2-8751-8751

Subject: A dismissal letter of GE3, FCC ID: EUNGES3A

To whom it may concern,

| am writing to inform you that FIC product, GE3 ultra small computer series
which got FCC grant in 3/31/2008 under FCC ID: EUNGES3A hasn’t been

officially sold to United State yet.

To fulfill our customer new requirements, we will go to apply a whole new FCC
reports for GE3 to include a Bluetooth module and WALN card under FCC ID:
EUNGES3A. Therefore, we would like to ask you to dismiss current FCC ID
EUNGE3A which was issued in 3/31/2008 for our ultra small computer with

802.11bg WLAN module.

Any question regarding above, please feel free to contact us.

Sincerely yours,

Tim Lee . 7;7"?04;52—
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